
Holland Trails Committee Minutes 


Date: December 8, 2021 
Present: Richard & Chris Haller, Bob Pellicane


Due to COVID-19 concerns, this meeting was convened remotely. The meeting 
was called to order at 7:04 PM by Dick Haller. The minutes of the meeting held 
October 27th were approved. 


Chris presented the treasurer’s report. The balance is $2,350. 
  
 Old Business 


Dick has arranged to be sworn in at Town Hall at 11am on December 9th


The purchase and sale agreement has been extended to March. This is the 
eighth extension. A title examiner was assigned by Land Court in October. 
Senator Fattman has been in contact to try to move the process forward. The 
attorney for the town is reporting every two weeks.


The walks scheduled at our last meeting were both postponed.


New Business  

We have permission to store the kiosk for the winter at the farm at which it was 
constructed.


At our next meeting we will discuss our calendar for the year.


Dick will attend a webinar on December 16th titled Funding Open Space, Trails, 
and Active Transportation.


We will meet next on January 26th. The meetings will be convened remotely 
unless we are informed that this is no longer allowed.


The meeting was adjourned at 7:17. 


Richard Haller  
Chairman 


